ECAA AGM 2020

SRO REPORT 2020
To start I would like to thank Anna King, the previous records officer, for keeping the records so well organised.
Great year for records, we have had some 43 new and ratified claims.  Two archers in particular, Wendie King and Sharon Lawrence have kept me quite busy, claiming 17 between them.
All bow styles were represented, so well done all, keep them coming in.

Can I take this opportunity to remind everyone that all claims should be made through the county website, only if you are having problems with this should you mail me directly.
Online claim can be found here;-
http://ecaa.org.uk/tournaments-records/records/senior-records/senior-record-claim-form

If anyone has any input, positive or negative it is always welcomed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year the clout and flight records found itself without a records officer so it was decided that this be split, senior and junior between the senior and junior records officers, I’m afraid to report that I have had no record claims this year, so come on people what about giving clout a go, it is fun, honestly.

I am more than happy to continue in the role unless someone would like to take it over.

Mark Lawrence
ECAA SRO
